HOLLYM PARISH COUNCIL REPORT ON NOTICEBOARDS


Following our meeting in October 2022, a request was made to discuss replacement of the Noticeboard on Northside Road, near to the Pinfold.  Too be honest it is starting to wear and it is difficult for me to pin things onto the board as it is wood and not cork or a softer material.  Plus the door swells and sometimes the notices get spoiled when weather gets in.

I have sourced several companies and looked at the option of a single door noticeboard rather than 2 doors for comparison of prices.

Harry Stebbing Workshop - https://harrystebbing.com/single-door-prices
Price based on a Single Door 620mm x 800mm Door which could display 4 x A4 notices - £1009.00, if you want a header -  Hollym Parish Council, there are additional costs for this.

The Noticeboard Company - https://www.noticeboardcompany.com/products/classic-58-post-mounted-external-notice-board-with-header-1.html

Price £942.10 inc VAT for a 750mm x 750 mm noticeboard

Greenbarnes.co.uk
https://www.greenbarnes.co.uk/shop/external-noticeboards/man-made-timber-noticeboards/6-x-a4-man-made-timber-noticeboard-ref-p6a4/

Price (Recycled material looks like timber) - £1039.62 inc VAT

KBS Depot

https://kbsdepot.com/online-shop/Edge-6-x-A4-external-and-internal-notice-board-p379587124

Cost £763.20 – this is the cheapest I could find but it looks cheap too.


Lots to think about – there are a lot of companies out there who produce noticeboards, I suggest having a look to see what is available starting with the ones above in order to discuss further at our meeting next week.


Kim Dalton – Clerk
Hollym Parish Council
06 November 2022


